 HLC Steering Committee

Meeting Notes

September 17, 2008 – 3:00 p.m.
Presidential Room-Maucker Union
Present:  Agee, Buse, Chatham-Carpenter, Cutter, Hanish, Hays, Licari, Martin, Morgan, Moser (for Kaparthi), Murtha, Neibauer, O’Connor, Patton, Pease, Uehle, Upah, Vinton, Wilson
Absent: Kopper
1.
Welcome – Cutter
Barbara chaired the meeting in Bev’s absence.

2.
September 3, 2008 meeting notes – Uehle

Meeting notes for September 3 were distributed via email and there were no requests for corrections.

3.
HLC Subcommittee Membership – Cutter & Uehle

Barbara indicated that Bev wants to place everyone who volunteered on a committee.  Therefore, 

Shirley distributed a list of subcommittee members that was derived from co-chair wish lists, as well as a list of volunteers who had not been selected for a specific committee.  After discussion, all volunteers were placed on a committee.  Barbara asked chairs to send a welcome/invitation message to all subcommittee members by September 23, and to inform Shirley if anyone declines the invitation to serve.
4.  Marketing Plan – O’Connor
Jim distributed a Communication Plan for the HLC Reaccreditation project.  The majority of what his office will do is disseminate information.  If members are aware of something that needs to be announced, please let Jim know.

5.  HLC-FoE Launch Meeting – April & Jon

The campus kickoff for the HLC and FoE processes is scheduled for October 7 in the Slife Ballroom of the Commons.  April presented a tentative itinerary for the meeting which will include an introduction of HLC and FoE committee chairs; therefore, participation is encouraged.  The FoE faculty survey will be available the following day and the student survey will be distributed later in the semester.  
6.  Update on University Faculty Senate discussion regarding curriculum moratorium – Cutter

The Faculty Senate has decided that the curriculum review process will proceed according to the established calendar.
New Business

7.  HLC Liaison visit - Cutter
Barbara asked committee members to send questions to Shirley that could be discussed at our working lunch with Dr. Appleson on October 7.  

8.  Mapped information
Patrick stated he has a student who can work this semester on mapping basic demographics for the self-study.  Therefore, if anyone has information that will need to be mapped or suggestions for mapping data, please contact Patrick.
Next meeting:
Wednesday, October 1, 2008

3:00 p.m.

College Eye Room – Maucker Union

